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Jan 11, 2009 - Attended Annual Membership Meeting & Jan Board Meeting, State 

College, PA 

 

Jan 14 – 15, 2009 - Several emails to Board, Staff and Mary Jo related to “tag sharing” 

idea 

 

Jan 15, 2009 - Attended Lykens Valley Banquet Kick-Off Meeting, Lykens, PA 

 

Jan 16, 2009 - Completed Grant Application for Wheelin’ Sportsmen project with Lykens 

Valley.  

 

Jan 16 – 19 2009 - Numerous correspondences completed in support of Lykens Valley 

Banquet 

 

Jan 25, 2009 – Attended PGC meeting after having breakfast with Don Heckman, Bob 

Ericksen, Dean Zimmerman, and Jon Pries 

 

Feb 2, 2009 – Attended Lykens Valley Banquet meeting 

 

Feb 2, 2009 – Assigned to Turkey Talk Committee in support of securing additional bids 

for publication and mailing.  Involved with correspondence through 2/26 on this subject. 

 

Feb 8, 2009 – Attended Habitat Committee meeting 

 

Feb 9, 2009 – Attended ESOS 

 

Feb 12, 2009 – Attended ESOS 

 

Feb 15, 2009 – Attended Lykens Valley meeting to complete invitation mailing.  

Participated on conference call with Joe D and Dale B re: PANWTF  

 

Feb 17, 2009 – Participated on Conference call with Exec Board re: PANWTF 

 

Feb 17 thru 22, 2009 – Attended National Convention.  Met with many NWTF volunteers 

and staff.  

 

Feb 23, 2009 – Emailed Scott Bills re: Wheelin’ Sportsmen Grant Application, requested 

info on past work completed on the Lykens Valley Lukes Trail project. 

 

Feb23, 2009 – Emailed Martz’s Game Farm to inquire about potential ideas for events at 

that location, Wheelin’, Membership Drive, etc. 

 

Feb 25, 2009 – emailed PANWTF Board & Staff re: HB 92 – requested vote be taken to 

determine support level of Legislative Committee and Full Board. 
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March 1, 2009 – Attended Lykens Valley Bingo fund raiser 


